From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: 2023-00246 Dogwood Corners

Date: Monday, February 12, 2024 8:24:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00246

Thank you for your comments on the application of Dogwood Corners LLC. Your comments in the above-referenced
matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the
case number in this matter, 2023-00246, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at

few Case Filings for: 202300246 (1 ]

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

rror:

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 4:48 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: 2023-00246 Dogwood Corners

I've spoken at 2 hearings so far against this solar farm. | wanted to follow up with an email
because my property is at stake. I'm located in the middle of the proposed project,
surrounded on 3 sides. My home sits on a hill and overlooks a large portion of it. A 5’ tall
tree will take years and years to grow to maturity. I'm worried that this company will sell the
project and we will have no place to turn once things start to go bad. In 2014, our home
was hit by an F2 tornado. This area seems to be a magnet for bad weather. I'm worried that
these solar panels will be projectiles. Last spring we had 90mph sustained winds that
demolished 1/3 of our barn, damaged our son’s home, and ours as well. Please consider
the residents of this neighborhood when making your decision.

Krystal Kirkman- broker/owner
Kirkman Real Estate, Inc.
1605 E 9th St.

Hopkinsville, Ky. 42240






